
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

October 23, 2024

Dear Alder Parents,

We invite you to attend the 2024 Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Thursday, November 21st
2024 at 5:30pm. The meeting will take place virtually and an email will be sent to you with the
invite and link in early November.

At the AGM on Thursday, November 21st, the Board of Directors, together with the Executive
Director Sue MacLean, will update you on what has happened over the past year and what is
planned for the upcoming year. We will also elect the Chair and Board of Directors to guide
Alder Academy for the coming year.

The AGM is an opportunity for you to help ensure that the wonderful care your children receive
continues. It is vital to Alder Academy that we have as many parents as possible attend the
AGM.

You will receive a zoom link closer to the AGM via email to access the meeting. You will
also receive the Annual Report, Financial Statements, Agenda, and 2023 Meeting Minutes.
If you have not supplied an email address, or have not received the invite and documents by
mid November, please reach out to info@alderacademy.ca.

We are looking forward to the opportunity to meet with all of you.

Thank you,

Ashley

Ashley Hughes
Chair, Board of Directors
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